
   
 

 

February 26, 2018 

 

Town of Fairfax Department of Planning and Building Services 

Ben Berto-Planning and Building Services Director 

142 Bolinas Rd.  

Fairfax, Ca. 94930 

 

Re:  Marinda Heights Subdivision Development 

 

 

This is to inform you that PG&E has existing gas and electric distribution 

facilities up to 262 Marinda Dr. and 182 Ridgeway Ave. in Fairfax, 

California.  PG&E will be able to extend both gas and electric distribution to 

serve the Marinda Heights Subdivision property.  Based on the limited 

information I have my recommendation is to serve this subdivision from 

Marinda Drive. 

 

The extension of electric and gas lines will be made in accordance with the 

Rules on file with the California Public Utilities Commission.  Upon receipt 

of the necessary contract agreements and advance money, PG&E will 

commence construction to and within the development. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (415) 257-3428.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Brown 

Senior New Business Representative  

1220 Andersen Dr. 

San Rafael, CA. 94901 

415-257-3428 (office) 

415-265-5610 (cell) 


